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REM #: 8307
STATE OF Document #; 2225571
COLORADO  Ihate: 12/08/2016

Gintautas - DNR, Peter <peter.gintautas@state.co.us>

FW: Homestead Oil - Stephens #1 Ground Water Data Submittal

1 message

Paul Henehan <paulh@fremontenv.com> Thu, Dec 8, 2016 at 8:27 PM
To: "Gintautas - DNR, Peter" <peter.gintautas@state.co.us>
Cc: Phillip Wright <philwrightdenver@gmail.com>

Hi Peter — here’s the email we sent to Chris Canfield that included the 3™ Quarter 2016 GW Report.

As indicated in that report, we had two clean consecutive quarters, however, our most recent sampling event for the 4™
Quarter 2016 indicated that we've had a bit of rebound in MW-1 and MW-5, which had benzene concentrations of 7.4 and
40 ug/L, respectively. We have had the AS/SVE unit off since approximately May 2016.

The 4™ Quarter report will be issued in the next week or two. | will email it to you directly at that time.

Thanks!

Best regards,

Paul V. Henehan, PE
Fremont Environmental Inc.
1759 Redwing Lane
Broomfield, CO 80020

(303) 956-8714 (direct/cell)

From: Paul Henehan [mailto:paulh@fremontenv.com]

Sent: Monday, October 3, 2016 7:26 AM

To: 'chris.canfield@state.co.us' <chris.canfield@state.co.us>

Cc: 'Phillip Wright' <philwrightdenver@gmail.com>

Subject: Homestead Oil - Stephens #1 Ground Water Data Submittal

Dear Mr. Canfield — at the request of our client, Homestead Oil, Fremont Environmental submits the attached Ground
Water Data Submittal for Homestead’s Stephens #1 location. Ground water impacts are now less than the COGCC'’s
Table 910-1 limits, therefore, after four consecutive COGCC-compliant quarters, Homestead will request that a No
Further Action (NFA) determination be provided by COGCC. Thanks.

Best regards,
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